VICTORY

for

NO MILL ROAD TESCO CAMPAIGN

The results of the EAC Meeting on Thursday night are:

- 1. Tesco have lost. They wanted an extension, it was **unanimously refused** by the councillors.
- 2. Tesco have told the planners in writing that they cannot open the shop without the extension. In an email to Planning Officers from John Mumby representing Tesco on December 18, 2007, he stated:
 - "... the existing building envelope of some 270 sq m gross could not accommodate the use as an Express store."

They may, however, have an unsightly sign and an ATM at the front of a store which they cannot service, for which they have provided no acceptable plan for deliveries, noise pollution, traffic congestion, access, safety, waste or parking.

This is only Round One, but there is no doubt that we won!